Community Council Minutes
Feb. 27,2012 Faculty room

Meeting started at 4:05 pm. Those attending were Betsy Valora, Dr. McCarty,
Michelle Christensen, Suzette Wilson, Carly Kerby, Jeanette Spencer, Holly Flitton,
and Maria Miles.

Clay Vincent is to receive at least 3 more hours for the take-home library. The vote
was unanimous by e-mail on Feb. 13, 2012.

Lunchroom changes are needed. The nutrition bar (salad bar) is moved to before the
paying process. This is slowing down the line and the kids are having trouble to get
through the line in a timely manner. The service pattern is changed to lunch first
and recess second. No time restrictions will be placed on eating. March 12 in the
tentative date for change. Motion to pass in support by Suzette Wilson. Seconded by
Betsy Valora. The motion passed unanimously.

We are continuing to work on the mid-year report.

Meeting adjourned at 4:16 pm.



